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Eddz, Andrew (MPCA)

From: Jon Hinkel <jhinkel@msa-ps.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2013 10:41 AM

To: Eddy, Andrew (MPCA)

Cc: jackcurtis@curtisoil.com

Subject: RE: Junction F-N-F site -- MPCA Leak #3534

Good morning, Andy —

I'm pleased to say that the private water line to the Radco / Turbo-Diesel property is now installed and is operational. (I
understand that the city of Hermantown is presently attaching their meter.) | was on site during the excavation for the
exposure of the municipal connection box and the driving of the horizontal boring from the Radco / Turbo-Diesel
property. None of the soils excavated registered above the 10 ppm petroleum-related organic vapor threshold specified
for the project; all stockpiled soils were thus returned to the excavated areas.

I’'m told that the private water line installation for the MMT property may begin this afternoon with completion
expected by tomorrow evening. Due to the MMT property’s significant distance from the Junction F-N-F soil
contaminant plume as well as observations made during the municipal water main in that area, | will not be attending
the MMT water line installation unless I'm alerted by the drilling crew that potentially contaminated soil is encountered.

| have yet to conduct the requested 24-hour interior air sampling and analysis task for the Casa Late building (former
Junction F-N-F building) — I'll be ordering the Summa canister and regulator for that today.

| expect to have a short letter report off to you in about three weeks summarizing the field work and results.
Thank you,

Jon -

From: Eddy, Andrew (MPCA) [mailto:andrew. state.mn.us]
Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2013 8:59 AM

To: Jon Hinkel

Subject: RE: Junction F-N-F site -- MPCA Leak #3534

Hey Jon,
Just curious how the field work went. Everything go as planned?

Andy Eddy

Project Leader

PRP

MPCA

651-757-2331
Andrew.eddy@state.mn.us

From: Jon Hinkel [mailto:jhinkel@msa-ps.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2013 2:41 PM




To: Eddy, Andrew (MPCA) .
Subject: Junction F-N-F site -- MPCA Leak #3534

Hi, Andy -

Our field work has been postponed to this Thursday (6/20/13) as the drill crew was delayed in North Dakota on an
earlier job.

Thank you,
Jon --
Jon Hinkel | Senior Project Hydrogeologist
MSA Professional Services, Inc.
sis) (218) 722-3915




